
What’s Fun in 
Grade One

The Week of December 9, 2019 

Email: abarry@hastings.k12.mn.us Website: http://barryfirstgrade.weebly.com/

Winter Break

Reminders

A Peek at the Week of Dec. 9 

I hope you all have a Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year! 
I am so grateful for all of you. 
Enjoy the special family time 
and I will look forward to seeing 
your child in 2020! 

Thank you for sending in Box Tops for Education! McAuliffe met our goal 
of collecting over 2,000 Box Tops, so students will be having a sledding 
party on Friday, March 13 to celebrate! More information will be sent home 
as the date approaches. 

Math: adding and subtracting on a number line
Reading: sorting fiction and nonfiction
Grammar: adjectives
Writing: different perspectives 
Science: New Year’s Resolutions, Habitats 

Box Tops 

January 2
School 
resumes

January 17 & 
January 20 

No School
District staff 
development 
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